Dear Libby, Daniel, Dylan, Connor, Jaidon, Poppy, Noemi, Harley, Keinan, Logan, Cayden, Maisie, Jaiden, Lily,
Bronti, Millie, Dominika, Holly and Jake (see | can still remember everybody’s name!) ©

So it looks like Year 6 may be allowed to return to school on the 8" June. Some of you will be returning; some of
you won’t. Whatever decision your family has made for you — whether that is to stay at home doing home
schooling or to come to school for lessons, it will be the right one for you. During this time, everyone is just
trying their best and doing what they think is the best thing for their families. If you are returning to school, it
may be a bit different and quite strange at first. But like everything you will adapt and get used to the new
normal at Lea Endowed! Mrs Seagrave and Mrs Bolton have been working so, so hard to make all the
preparations so that school is safe for you all when you are next there!

| hope the last few weeks have been OK for you all — I've had a few emails from some of you which | have enjoyed
reading! It’s always so lovely to receive a message from one of you — it really cheers me up! So you have made it
to May half-term and only one half-term to go before your time in Year 6 is over! It has most definitely been a
year to remember this year! | am chatting to Miss Watson often and we will work together to make this last half
term as good for you all (and your mums and dads) as we possibly can. Nobody will forget our Class of 2020 —
you will always be the Year 6 class who were brave and carried on even when your last year at Primary School
was disrupted and so very different. But wow | am so proud of you all...how you have coped and got on with
things. You are all wonderful and | am missing seeing you all every day ©

| have been busy this last few weeks filling in forms from your High Schools and speaking to the people who will
become your new teachers! They have listened carefully as I've told them all about you and they can’t wait to
meet you! | hope you are all looking forward to starting your new schools — please don’t be worried about it! |
will make sure all the schools know what makes you unique so they are able to help and support you when you
do start!

Enjoy the next few weeks — the weather is meant to be sunny and warm so get outside and breathe some fresh
air. Be thankful to God for the world He gave us and enjoy your family as much as you can! Remember if you
need me (parents or children) or want to say hello - my email address is k.morris@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk ©

Sending happy thoughts and smiles,

Lots of love,

CHILDREN

Miss Morris © x
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